
 

 

 
AHG 2021 Pen Pal Program 

The American Heritage Girls Pen Pal Program is a unique and fun opportunity for girls 
to make friends in other Troops across the nation! All Levels can participate, and each 
girl will receive a girl pen pal from a different state at the same Program Level. Girls can 
communicate with their pen pals in a variety of fun ways to make it a great experience!  

Registration Process:  
The 2021 Pen Pal Registration runs from October 1 – November 30, 2020 at 11:59 pm 
Eastern Standard Time. All AHG Members for the 2020-2021 Program Year will receive 
an email invitation to sign up. Simply follow the link in the email to register. Matches will 
be sent via email the beginning of January. Participants will receive an AHG Pen Pal 
Patch from their Troop Coordinators to place on the back of their AHG Vest or Sash.  

Participation Fee:  Covers the Pen Pal Patch and administrative fees. 

$8.00 – First Girl Member 

$6.00 – Each additional Girl Member 

Expectations for the Pen Pal Program: 
Girls are expected to communicate with their pen pal at least once per month during the 
2021 calendar year – January through December. Parents are encouraged to assist 
their daughters in preserving in this commitment.  
 

For more information about the AHG Pen Pal Program, visit: 
https://americanheritagegirls.org/parents 

https://americanheritagegirls.org/parents

